
Via Overnight Delivery 

Ms. Beth Salak, Director 
Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

7037 Old Madison Pike, Suite 400 
Huntsville, Ac 35806 

Tel: 800-239-3000 

Dear Ms. Salak: (TG?dg) 
PQ-E Cef-c. No. 7 m y  

This letter is in reference to the notice Business Telecom, Inc. d/b/a BTI received 
regarding Pay Telephone Service Inspections that will be conducted throughout the state 
of Florida by the Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement. 

This is to provide notice that BTI no longer has pay telephones in the state of Florida. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by date-stamping the enclosed letter labeled 
"return receipt" and mailing to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope I have 
provided for this purpose. 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at 256-382-3943. 

Since re1 y , 

Heather Gibbs 
Regulatory Manager 


